
 

January 21, 2022 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Entergy has been working on a reliability improvement project. They have completed 
part of the project which involved setting a number of new transmission poles and also 
line work. They will be setting a large transmission pole just outside Burton substation on 
Monday, January 24. The planned outage will be from approximately 9:00am to 2:00pm. 
It is necessary in order to do the work safely. They have sent out a notification to those 
customers who have elected to receive notifications from Entergy and who keep their 
channel of communication current.  
 
The planned outage will basically be affecting approximately 77 customers in Woodland 
Terrace subdivision…the following streets.  
 
Woodland St. 
Roberta Dr. 
Roberta Cir. 
Jacqueline St. 
Terrace St. 


